
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2017 

DINNER MONEY 1 Day  = £2.20  x 7 Weeks =  £15.40 

   2 Days = £4.40  x 7 Weeks =  £30.80 

   3 Days = £6.60  x 7 Weeks =  £46.20 

   4 Days = £8.80  x 7 Weeks =  £61.60 

   5 Days = £11.00 x 7 Weeks =  £77.00 
Children who will attend nursery on 18th & 19th December will need to bring in dinner 

money for those days. Dinner money must be paid on the first day your child attends 

nursery that week.  If paying by cheque, please make cheques payable to North 

Lincolnshire Council.  
    

CHILDREN IN NEED  
Takes place on Friday 17th November 2017. Non uniform day, children may come to 

school in their own clothes for the day, but please remember it must be warm and 

suitable to wear all day. If you would like to make a small donation, it would be greatly 

appreciated.  We will also be selling Pudsey pin badges, more details to follow. 

 

POPPY APPEAL - After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children 

please bring a contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy. 

 

SPARE CLOTHING CONTRIBUTION 
We have a shortage of spare clothes in Nursery.  We would be very grateful if you 

could send in some old boys and girls socks, underwear and trousers that you could 

contribute to our collection, we are especially short on T shirts .  Thank you. 

 

COLD WEATHER CLOTHING – As it is getting colder, please can you make sure 

that your child has a suitable coat in school every day for outdoor play. Gloves and hats 

are also recommended.  Please could you make sure all clothing is named especially 

jumpers and cardigans. 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE - Could I remind parents that for the safety of all our 

children, please DO NOT park within the school safety zone.  Thank you. 

 
HALF TERM – Will close on Friday 20th October and open on Tuesday 31st  

October. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Tuesday 17th October  9.00am – 11.30am Nursery open sessions. 

Wednesday 18th October   All day  Halloween dress up day. 

Thursday 19th October      9.00am – 11.30am Nursery open sessions. 

Thursday 19th October  6.00pm – 7.30pm Halloween Disco. 

Friday 20th October  3.00pm  Nursery closes. 

Tuesday 31st October  9.00am  Nursery Opens. 

Monday 27th November  9.00am – 11.30am Nursery open sessions. 

Wednesday 29th November 9.00am – 11.30am Nursery open sessions. 



Tuesday 12th December  9.00am  Xmas Sing-a-long in the 

school hall. 

Tuesday 12th December  2.30pm  Christmas Fair in the 

school hall. 

Wednesday 13th December 9.00am-11.00am Xmas Party – More 

information to          follow. 

Friday 15th December  12.00pm  Christmas Lunch. 

Tuesday 19th December Nursery closes and opens on Wednesday the 3rd 

January 2018 
 


